January 22, 1974

Mrs. Kay Derderian
288 West 238 Street
Bronx, New York 10463
DEar Kay:

I was very happy to receive your letter of
January 18.

Attitudes, such as expressed in your letter,
make our work a lot easier and more pPleasurabla.

With deep appreciation.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Executive Director
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